
Invitation Email

Subject:  Follow up Training Evaluation for the CDC Preparing Healthcare Workers to Work in 
Ebola Treatment Units (ETUs) in Africa Training Course

Dear Colleague:

You are receiving this message as part of the follow-up to CDC’s Preparing Healthcare Workers to 
Work in Ebola Treatment Units (ETU) in Africa training course in which you participated 
approximately 3 months ago.  We are conducting a follow-up training evaluation to assess the 
quality and effectiveness of the training and to determine how helpful the training was to those 
working in an ETU.  Your feedback is invaluable in assessing how having completed this course 
affected your work in the ETU and how the course might be improved.  

This follow-up evaluation is anonymous and should take approximately 10 minutes to complete.  
Results will be compiled and presented in aggregate form only. 

The deadline for completing the evaluation is [DATE].

Please click on the following link to access the online evaluation: [insert link].

If you have any questions or concerns you may contact us at eocevent276@cdc.gov. 

Thank you in advance for your participation.

Sincerely,

2014 CDC Ebola Response
Medical Care Task Force
ETU Safety Training team
Centers for Disease Control and Prevention
Atlanta, GA, USA
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